
 
 

 

                      
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

* Parent/Teacher conferences  

-- Tuesday, March 18th 

* Parent/Teacher conferences  

-- Thursday, March 20th 

* Book Swap days are on 

Wednesday -- Please return 

library books so new ones may 

be checked out.  
  
 

 

                AMP Rotation 
                             3/17 – 3/21                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                             
  Music            PE              Art              Music          PE                      
                                                                                       

         Time Flies……… When You’re Having Fun! 

NOW OPEN ...................... 
 

Online Registration for the 
25/26 school year! 

 

* Getting started - log in to your 
parent portal, click ‘More’ from the 
menu options on the left side of the 
screen. From there, select ‘Online 
Registration.’ 

* One proof of residency dated in the 
last 60 days will be required in order 
to register for the upcoming school 
year. Acceptable proof of residency 
includes: Utility bill; Cable/satellite 
bill; Internet bill; Housing contract; 
Monthly mortgage statement; social 
Services document. Proof of residency 
can be uploaded within the online 
registration system, or you may 
provide it directly to your student’s 
school. 
 

Summer School 
 
 
1. Summer school is open 
to all that want to 
attend 
 

2. Use the QR code on 
the enrollment form to 
enroll. 
 

3. Summer school will be  
in attendance for 16 
days  
4. Breakfast and lunch  
will be served to all 
FREE of charge 
 

5. Students will attend 
summer school based on 
their grade for the  
2025-2026 school year. 
 

 

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 

                             

                                              
                                                     
  
               

  
 
  

 

 

          NO School --- 
Monday, March 24th  Friday, March 28th 

 

Enjoy Spring Break!! 
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